
Friday 1st February 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

4th - 8th 

Feb 

Curriculum Enhancement Week - A 

Journey Through Broadoak’s History 

5th Feb Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 

5th Feb Safer Internet Day 

5th Feb Cluster Football Competition - pm 

5th Feb KS2 Disco:  6pm -7pm 

6th Feb Rec / Y1 Dental Study 

4th Feb Year 2 Bird Visit 

11th Feb PTA Meeting - 6pm 

12th Feb Young Voices - Choir Performance 

12th Feb Cluster Girls Football Competition - pm 

15th Feb School Closes for Half Term Break 

After School Netball Cancellation 
Unfortunately, due to planned staff absence, we will 
be cancelling the Netball club on Monday 11th 
February.  We apologise for any inconvenience this 
causes.  

History Enhancement Week 

Following on from a successful and enjoyable Music Enhancement fortnight last half term, I am pleased to 

announce that next week is the launch of our History Enhancement week. Initially, children will investigate 

Broadoak’s and then begin to explore through historical enquiry “What makes a great leader?”.  Each year 

group has a designated individual to discover who the person is, the events in their life and if they are truly a 

great leader. 

To conclude the History Enhancement on Fri 8th Feb, children may dress up as the individual that they have 

studied over the week. It does not have to be a full costume, it could just an be accessory that the person 

would own or that would portray the time period.  Alternatively, children can come in colours that represent 

the flag of the country from where the leader originates.  Teachers will inform the children of any more 

costume ideas throughout the week. 

Please could I politely ask parents to not inform children of the individual that they will study, as it will remain a surprise 

until they open a box of clues on Monday morning. 

Holiday Clubs 
A flyer has been sent out today advertising the 
EdStart holiday club that will be running during the 
Feb half term.  The club will no longer be held at 
Broadoak but instead at James Brindley Primary 
School, the club is still open to all our children.  For 
details, please contact EdStart directly. 

Eco Team Message 
As an eco school, we recognise the importance of 
protecting our local environment. A concern has 
been raised regarding the number of engines left 
running for long periods of time at drop off and 
collection. Please could we ask parents to be mindful 
of the wider effects of unnecessary fuel emissions. 

Dodgeball Competition 
Today we hosted a Cluster Dodgeball Competition which 
was a great success. We would like to thank the other 
schools in our cluster who attended. There was some 
fantastic dodgeball skills and sportsmanship on display.  
Broadoak were the overall winners and we will now 
represent the school at the Salford Dodgeball 

Year Group Leader Focus Suggestions for Friday 8th January 

Nursery Bears Bring a teddy.  (Non-Uniform) 

Reception Queen Elizabeth II Crown, flag, Queen / King costume or wear red, white and blue 

Year 1 Christopher Columbus Explorer costume, map, treasure 

Year 2 Grace O’Malley Pirate costume, eye patch, bandana 

Year 3 Queen Victoria Victorian clothing, or red white and blue 

Year 4 James I and Powhatan Native American Indian, feather headdress, beaded necklace, toy bow and 
arrow 

Year 5 Genghis Khan Mongoli costume, fur jacket, toy bow and arrow or red and blue for the 
Mongolian flag 

Year 6 Winston Churchill WW2 object, suit, soldier costume or red, white and blue 
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